
                                                                                                   September 11, 2023


                           TO ALL CANADIAN PACIFIC PENSIONERS 

 
 The results of the 3-year term election for a Pension Representative on the Pension Committee is as follows;

Robert J Cameron         2073 votes    71%             Elected

Martin Gignac                448 votes    15%

Louis Wilson                  394 votes    14%

As these results show Robert J Cameron was re-elected for another 3-year term.
 
I would like to thank everyone who voted for me to be your Pension Representative for the next 3 years on the CP Pension Board. I would like to thank Martin Gignac and Louis Wilson for their interest.

 I look forward to continuing working for all pensioners and spouses for the next 3 years providing assistance and education with all aspects of our Pension Plan.

If anyone has questions or concerns that you have as an individual, please contact Robert (Bob) Cameron Pension Representative in the following ways:

By phone- 1-250-837-4248 or 1-250-837-1083 (cell.), 
By mail PO Box 885 Revelstoke BC V0E 2S0, 
Or by e-mail at rjc48@telus.net 
Thank You

Robert J (Bob) Cameron
CP Pension Representative  



